
Missing  14-year-old  from
Newtonmore may have travelled
to Edinburgh

Police in Edinburgh are appealing
for the help of the public to trace
14-year-old Tyler McCallum.
Tyler was reported missing on Tuesday 9 July 2024 from the
Newtonmore area and may have travelled to Edinburgh.

If  you  have  any  information  please  contact  101,  quoting
MPR0280580724.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2024/07/missing-14-year-old-from-newtonmore-may-have-travelled-to-edinburgh/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2024/07/missing-14-year-old-from-newtonmore-may-have-travelled-to-edinburgh/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2024/07/missing-14-year-old-from-newtonmore-may-have-travelled-to-edinburgh/

